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Coronation of King Charles III 

April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After the success of our recent Easter Hunt we have decided to organise a similar event in 

celebration of the coronation of King Charles III.  This will take place on Thursday 4th May 3.30-

5pm. This will be a ticketed event at a cost of £2 per child. Siblings are welcome but will also 

require a ticket, these will be available on ParentPay from Tuesday 25th April until Tuesday 2nd 

May and you will need to select the quantity of tickets you require. Your child will not bring 

home a physical ticket but your child’s teacher will have a list of who has booked and give 

them a clue sheet when they are collected at the end of the day. Each child that enters will 

receive a commemorative prize when they have finished. We will have some games to take 

part in, and weather permitting ice creams and other treats will also be on sale. Please note 

that parental supervision will be required. The event will start from the KS2 playground and 

will take place only in the school grounds. 

 

If your child attends All Stars After School Club then the staff will be happy to supervise your 

child on the treasure hunt but you will need to buy them a ticket before the closing date of 

Tuesday 2nd May. 

 

We thank you for your continued support, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


